
 

 

MAKING THE MOST OF THE  
2017 PARTNERS IN MISSION RESOURCES 

 
The 2017 Partners in Mission resource package is a blend of familiar and new material. This year 
you will find all the wonderful videos you have come to enjoy each year are available to you on the 
saworldmissions.ca website. If your ministry unit requires the videos on a DVD, please contact the 
world missions office and we will be happy to send one to you.  
 
Take time to review the videos prior to the start of your campaign, sharing with your local leaders 
items that might be particularly useful for the groups in which they have leadership responsibility.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact the World Missions department at 416-422-
6224 or via email at world_missions@can.salvationarmy.org 
 
Here are a few ideas to use as ‘starters’: 
 
General Audience: 
 
Begin the Partners in Mission campaign with the short “Introductory” video that introduces both the 
Sri Lanka Territory and our partner territory Germany, Lithuania and Poland.   
 
We have become good partners with the Sri Lanka Territory since our first response to the 2004 
Tsunami Relief work.  Following the 4 year Tsunami recovery program, we have continued to 
support the territory with Safe Water and Livelihood Training initiatives to provide further assistance 
toward healthy and sustainable independent community living.    
 
The Germany, Lithuania and Poland Territory is one of our partner territories.  We are pleased to 
provide glimpses of the Army’s great work in this territory also. 
 
As usual, all resources are available on our saworldmissions.ca website including a Bible Study in 
the format of a beautiful powerpoint presentation, other powerpoint-ready photos for your creative 
use, offering can label, and more! 
 
Sermon and Bible Study Group Resources  
 

Lieutenant-Colonel Beverley Woodland-Slous has contributed a Bible study entitled “Living a 
Seasoned Life” based on the knowledge gained and her daily experiences while serving in the Sri 
Lanka Territory.   
 
Major Terence Hall shares both a Bible Study and Sermon outline based on Philippians 2, 
interwoven with the impact of his experience while on a Short Term Mission trip based in the Iligan 
City Corps.  
 
Major Andrew Morgan has provided a sermon outline entitled “How Can I Help?” based on Acts 11: 
19-30.   
 
We trust that you will find these resources to be interesting and inspirational. 
 
May God bless your efforts as you share the work of the International Salvation Army and promote 
the 2017 Partners in Mission Campaign.  Thank you for your support! 
 

Together we can make a difference! 
 


